
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, Busbridge House have decided to choose the Meath Epilepsy as their 

charity. Our fundraiser is going to take place on Wednesday 16th of December 

2020. As well as having Christmas lunch that day, the children can wear 

Christmas mufti as long as they make a donation. Children will be also be 

allowed to take part in a Christmas hat competition. It costs 20p. You need to 

design and make a Christmas hat at home and then wear it on the day: 16th of 

December. One person in every year group will win a box of chocolates. In the 

afternoon, the House and Vice Captains will also organise a Christmas film 

themed quiz.  

Here are some Christmas DIY ideas: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely the Busbridge House and Vice Captains: 

Amelia, Freddie, Blossom, Rosie and Jake  

 

We will not be collecting cash at school for this fundraiser. Instead, please use 

the following link: https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/the-meath-christmas-2020-sustain-

maintain-appeal 
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